
Glendenning Public School 
135 Armitage Drive 

GLENDENNING, NSW 2761 
                                          Ph: 02 9832 8555   Fax: 02 9832 8724 

           Email: glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

UPDATED INFORMATION  - 3-6 PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION 2019 
YEARS 3 & 4 ONLY 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
On the note dated 1 August, the information sent home regarding the 3-6 Public Speaking topics was incorrect. 
Instead, during Week 6, students will be required to present a speech on the following topic: 
 

o Year 3 – Every family has a story 
o Year 4 – An Australian story 
o Year 5 & 6 – Free Choice (no change) 

 
 
Every student will present a speech. Students are required to prepare their speech at home as part of weekly 
homework tasks. Students may consult with their class teacher if any assistance is required. 
 
In class during Week 6, they will be required to present their speech. Students will need to be prepared to present 
their speech on Monday, Week 6. 
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
 
 
Mr D. Meaney     Miss G. Cole 
Principal     3-6 Public Speaking Competition 
8 August 2019 


